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1. Development Consultant Update - The Executive Committee has begun discussions 
on the consultant position and will continue this month.  A report will come to the 
full board in May. 


2. Board recruitment Update 

• Sarah VandenBrink has expressed interest in a board position after Mihai made 

initial contact with her.  Jean has initiated a second contact to set up a meeting 
this week for further discussion. 


• Mihai has contacted Mark DeWitt and is waiting to hear back. 


3. End of season overview:

• Last concert this Sunday, April 18. 

• We are on the home stretch for the season and although we have several items 

to finish, it’s time to celebrate all we achieved. 


4. FYI-Current Projects/Events in planning stage:

• MCACA - written now through May, due June 1

• 2021-22 Budget - draft to Ex. Comm in May/final to board in June 

• Possible SOS Grant (Save Our Stages) 

• 2021-22 Season

• Grand Night for Singing - Sept 16, 2021 at Windmill Island

• Adventures in Harmony - Oct. 4, 2021 



